
Week Ending: 
Friday 16th December 2022




Diary Dates@Green_MeadowPS

January 2023







Monday 2nd
Bank Holiday
School Closed



Tuesday 3rd

Teacher Training Day
School Closed



Wednesday 4th

Teacher Training Day
School Closed



Thursday 5th

School Re-opens for
all pupils @ 8.30am



PE Kits Needed:

Year 2 
Year 6 



Friday 6th

PE Kits Needed:
Year 5
Year 6 







Dear Parents,

It has been a fantastic final week of term here at Green Meadow. The week
started with Christmassy workshops for year 1 and reception. Thank you so
much to all those parents who attended and enjoyed special time with their
children. You made some beautiful decorations which you will be able to hang
on your Christmas trees for years to come. I was also particularly impressed
with some of the yummy sweet treats you made- they were delicious!

On Wednesday morning, we drew the Friends of Green Meadow Chocolate
Raffle- well done to all the winners and runners up! We hope you enjoy your
chocolatey treats. Thank you very much to the year 6 prefects who did a
fantastic job of selling the raffle tickets around school this week and to FOGM
for providing the amazing chocolatey prizes.

On Wednesday afternoon, year 2 performed their nativity play. The dedication
to making this event such a success by the staff and children was plain to see.
The children were simply amazing. Their singing and performance skills were
outstanding. We know this only happens because of the input from parents
supporting children to learn lines at home, so thank you, and the support from
staff in school. Well done Mrs Bestwick, Mr Wilson and Mrs Close!

On Thursday, the children were treated to a fabulous pantomime, paid for by
the generous donations to the Friends of Green Meadow. Thank you to FOGM
for organising this lovely end-of-term tradition. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed
it!

On Thursday afternoon, our winning house enjoyed their housepoint winners
treat. Well done to David Attenborough house. We hope you enjoyed your
Christmassy themed treat.

Today, has been full of Christmas cheer! We started the day with a Christmas
assembly where Mr Moffatt's guitar made a special guest appearance! During
the afternoon, all the children in school had a chance to attend the Christmas
disco with their friends and a great time was had by all.  Many thanks to Mr
Ashford for providing the festive tunes.

We look forward to seeing you all at the KS2 'Carols on the Playground' event to
finish term off in style. Please join us at 3pm and don't forget there will be a
chance to buy some sweet treats after the performance, thanks to the Friends
of Green Meadow!

Have a wonderful holiday time. We look forward to seeing everyone back in
school on Thursday 5th January 2023.

Best wishes,
Mrs Cross






Attendance
Reminder

Please remember to call, text or email the school
office if your child is unable to attend that day.






Office telephone number: 0121 475 4505





Email:  enquiry@greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org





Send a text or in app message via Arbor.



Thank you for your cooperation







Congratulations to our PSCO students who all
graduated yesterday.  

We are all very proud of you.



Term Dates 2023

PE Days from January 2023
PE days will return to normal from w/c Monday 9th January

as follows:



Tuesdays - Year 2
Wednesdays - Year 4 & Year 1

Thursdays - Year 5 and Reception 
Fridays - Year 6 & Year 3

Year 4 Outdoor learning on a
wednesday from January 2023

Please remember to send Year 4 children in with their outdoor
learning kit on a Wednesday.  Please include items such as

wellies, gloves, an extra pair of socks. 



Ask youR child to tell you
about the stories behind this
picture and how it links to

British Values.
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Week Commencing 2nd January 2023

School meals are £2.35 per day, payable via Arbor, for years
3, 4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.




Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.




School
Closed









Applications opened on 1 October 2022 for primary school applications for entry
in September 2023. The closing date is 15 January 2023 at 11:59pm.




You must apply on time. If you apply late, you are less likely to get offered a place
at any of your preferred schools. Applications received after 15 January 2023 will

be classed as late applications and will not be processed until after the offer of
places on 17 April 2023.




Remember to list three different primary schools.
Important: Make sure you include details of any siblings attending your preferred
school(s) in the field (box) provided for sibling details. Sibling details included in
the incorrect field (box), such as in reasons for preference, will not be counted

and may prevent you from gaining a place at your preferred school. Please note if
you fill in the online application incorrectly, you are responsible for not

completing the form correctly, not School Admissions and Fair Access Service.



Please scan the QR code for the Birmingham City Council School Applications

page.




Reception September 2023 School
Applications




